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PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

May 23,2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-2551 

Attention: Filing Center 

REDACTED 

Re: RE 42 -Annualized Billing Cycle Exception, OAR 860-039-0055(2) 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

), PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) 
and a net metering customer, have agreed to a new 12-month 
annualized billing period. OAR 860-039-0055(2) requires that the annual billing cycle for net 
metering customers end at the end of the March billing month each year, unless the utility and 
net metering customer agree to a different annual billing cycle. This section also requires the 
utility to notify the Public Utility Commission of Oregon within 30 days of a utility and a net 

· · for a different annualized billing cycle. PacifiCorp 
and reached agreement for a new annualized billing cycle on May 
11, 2016. The new annualized billing cycle for will end with the 
October billing period of each year. 

Confidential information will be provided subject to OAR 860-001-0070. 

Questions regarding this report can be directed to Erin Apperson, Manager of Regulatory 
Affairs, at (503) 813-664. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 



Address: 
F I 0682 Squaw Flat Rd 2 I 5HP 
Bonanza, Oregon 
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Pacific Power received request 
net metering facility. Instead 
alternative annualized billing 

REDACTED 

This mutual agreement to reset your annualized 
reference to the annualize AU 

Your signature on 
cycle. 


